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Secretariat of the Convention on International Trade in Endangered Species of Wild Fauna and Flora (CITES) 

No. 2025/054 Geneva, 10 April 2025 

CONCERNING: 

Re-issue: United Nations Global Survey on Digital and Sustainable Trade Facilitation  
and Electronic CITES Permitting Systems 2025  

1. The Secretariat issued Notification No. 2025/010 regarding the United Nations Global Survey on 
Digital and Sustainable Trade Facilitation 2025 and Electronic CITES Permitting Systems.  

2.  The Secretariat wishes to thank the Parties that have already submitted their responses. However, 
to ensure broader participation and amendment/re-submission of the existing responses, the 
Secretariat has decided to extend the deadline for submissions to 30 April 2025. 

3.  In addition, Parties that have previously made submissions but did not specify the name of the 
responding country are kindly requested to revise their responses to include the country name in 
the designated field. 

4.  The responses can be submitted through this online form or the questionnaire attached to this 
Notification. More information about the survey is available at: untfsurvey.org.  

5.  Any question regarding this Notification may be directed to Mr. Salehin Khan 
(khan.salehin@cites.org).  
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